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December 16th 2021 
 
Subject: Product Termination Notification MLX75024RTF-GAA-000-xx, MLX75024RTF-GAA-001-xx, 
MLX75024STF-GAA-000-xx and MLX75024STF-GAA-001-xx  

 
  
 
We regret having to inform you that Melexis intends to stop production of above-mentioned products due 
to low demand and the discontinuation of all product versions of MLX75123, which is the companion chip. 
 
To prepare a ramp-down scenario, Melexis will still accept orders of MLX75024RTF-GAA-000-xx, 
MLX75024RTF-GAA-001-xx, MLX75024STF-GAA-000-xx and MLX75024STF-GAA-001-xx till 28-FEB-2022. By 
then we expect a final all-time buy order for delivery until 31-AUG-2022. Hence, we are providing you an 8 
months transition period.  
 
This order will be non-cancelable and non-returnable. The current unit price, payment terms and shipment 
terms remain applicable. 
 
Regarding the storage of the products received by Melexis we refer to the shelf life confirmation letter 
published on our website.  
 
For logistical follow-up and assistance with your orders, please contact your main contact at Melexis, Hendrik 
Schoofs, hch@melexis.com. In case of technical questions, please contact the undersigned.   

Sincerely, 

 

Gualtiero Bagnuoli 
 
Marketing Manager 
Sense & Light, Optical Sensors 
 

https://www.melexis.com/en/tech-info/ic-handling-and-assembly/shelf-life

